The Bill proposed by pro abortion MLA Claire Bailey is an appalling attack on freedom of
assembly and, indeed, free speech.

It is unjust, prejudiced and designed to silence the pro life voice in the “public square”.

It denies women real choice - that there are alternatives to abortion - that they do have to kill
their children.

The pro abortionists behind this bill are determined that theirs is the only narrative will be
heard and tolerated. It is an attempt to stifle and suppress the pro life witness.

It is shocking that they also propose to criminalise peaceful protestors, who are praying and
bearing witness to the sanctity of human life, outside abortion centres.

Not one shred of evidence has been produced, by those attempting to force this bill on our
community, to justify their allegations of “harassment”.

The PSNI already possess adequate powers to prevent this alleged harassment and deal with
anyone guilty.

This bill is a barefaced pro abortion stunt and it is an attack upon freedom. It must be
challenged and opposed by all right thinking people.



